
 

 

 

  

 

Hello stakeholders! 

 The Georgetown Community School board has a seat opening on September 15, 2021.  The 

current sitting board of directors will be accepting letters of intent from interested parties until noon 

September 9, 2021.  The open seat on the BOD is an appointed seat and no election is required due to 

the BOD member being more than halfway through their term.  This appointed term will end in April 

2022 when the BOD has their election at this time, the appointed member may run in the election if 

they would like to.  All interested parties please email gt.board@ccsdre1.org 

 

        Thank You, 

         GCS BOD 
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